
 

Purchasing Summary 
EVENT #5543 TITLE: Bacon Park Bridge Replacement COST: Reduction of $17,224.58 

TYPE OF PROCUREMENT: Contract 

Modification 

ANNUAL CONTRACT  ☐ 
ANNUAL MAINTENANCE AGREEMENT  ☐ 

ONE TIME PURCHASE ☒ 

CONTRACT TERM (IF APPLICABLE) 
N/A 
 

DBE (IF APPLICABLE) 
N/A 
 
MATRIX (IF APPLICABLE) 
N/A 

NOTES 

Recommend approval of Contract Modification No. 1 to Southeastern Site Development in the amount of a reduction 
of $17,224.58. The original contract was to provide the replacement of the two bridges on the Bacon Park golf course 
that was damaged during Hurricane Matthew.  
 
During construction, the quantities of concrete was reduced than originally planned.  The bridges were replaced with 
a new steel beam structure with a wood surface.   
 
The original contract was approved by Council on January 4, 2018 in the amount of $605,206.95. The total amount of 
this contract to date, including this modification, is $587,982.37. 
 
Recommend approval of Contract Modification No. 1 to Southeastern Site Development in the amount of a reduction 
of $17,224.58. Recommend approval. 
 

 


